
Matthew W. Minderman 
August 14, 1959—April 5, 2019 

Matthew (Matt) W. Minderman, 59, of Bloomington, Indiana, 
formerly of Vincennes passed away on April 5, 2019, at his home. 
 
Matt was a graduate of Vincennes Lincoln High School, Vincennes 
University, Indiana University and was a member of the Evangelical 
Community Church in Bloomington. 
 
Matt was very passionate about church and youth Sports.  He was a 
longtime volunteer for the Vincennes Cub Babe Ruth League program 
and shared his love of the game of baseball with Babe Ruth League 
participants for many years. Matt continually fostered a spirit of fair 
play and concern for the development of the young athletes in Indiana.  
He was a wonderful role model and positively shaped their lives.   
 
In addition, Matt played a major role in bringing the Bambino and Cal 
Ripken World Series to Vincennes.  Serving as Executive Director of the 
World Series Committee, Vincennes hosted several very successful 
World Series.  As recently as last year, Matt was involved with the 2018 
Cal Ripken 10-Year-Old World Series hosted by Vincennes.   
 
Matt was a member of the Vincennes University and Indiana 
University Alumni Association and was a former member of the 
Vincennes Rotary Club, as well as the Vincennes Community School 
Corporation School Board. 
 
Matt Minderman is survived by his wife Terry, and sons Jason and 
Chris.   
 


